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June 12, 2023 
 
The Honorable Roger Pafford 
Mayor 
City of Camden 
PO Box 779 
Camden, TN 38320 
 
RE: Pretreatment Compliance Inspection (PCI) 
 NPDES Tracking No: TN0064611 
 City of Camden WWTP 
 Benton County, Tennessee 
 
Dear Mayor Pafford: 
 
On May 25, 2023, as a representative of the Tennessee Department of Environment and 
Conservation, Division of Water Resources, I performed a routine compliance inspection at the 
above referenced facility to evaluate the City of Camden’s compliance with pretreatment 
program requirements of NPDES Permit TN0064611.  The Division thanks Mr. David Tuck for 
his time and assistance.  Please see the sections below for details regarding the inspection. 
 
I. Permit 
 
NPDES Permit No: TN0064611 authorizes the City of Camden to discharge treated municipal 
wastewater from Outfall 001 into Cypress Creek receiving waters at mile 12.8. The permit was 
effective on November 1, 2018 and it expires on October 31, 2023. 
 
II. Inspection 
 
The City of Camden currently doesn’t have a permitted industrial user. There was discussion of 
an unnamed industry that has proposed establishing operations; however, nothing had been 
confirmed at the time of my visit. I want to thank Mr. Tuck for his continued cooperation and 
hospitality during my visit.  
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III. Conclusion 
 
Compliance with permit TN0064611 requirements helps ensure discharges that are protective of 
downstream fish and aquatic life and water quality. Thank you for your efforts to ensure permit 
compliance and to protect state water quality.  If I may be of assistance in matters concerning 
this report, please contact me via telephone at 731-571-0440 or via email at John.Lay@tn.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Lay 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Water Resources 
Jackson Environmental Field Office 
 
cc:  Roger Pafford, Mayor, City of Camden, mayorpafford@bellsouth.net 

David Tuck, PT Coordinator, City of Camden, cityofcamden2@bellsouth.net 
  
 


